
BBHS/61                                                           Date : 19th March , 2020 

 

NOTICE FOR THE STUDENTS OF CLASSES NURSERY (Jr.) and NURSERY 

SESSION 2019 - 20 

Dear Parents, 

                   As a precautionary measure and incompliance of the instruction received from 
Government and C.B.S.E. School has decided to handover the report cards of the students 
of Classes Nursery (Jr.) and Nursery in the second week of April , 2020 to the parents 
instead of on 25th March 2020, Wednesday. 
 
1. Keep visiting the school website regularly for latest updates.  

a. Click Academics tab for Book List (Session 2020-21)  

b. Click Admission tab for the Fee Structure (Session 2020-21)   

c. Check Current Circulars regarding working of the school in the new Session (2020-21).  

2. For any query mail at – bluebirdschoolpkl@gmail.com   

 

Keep yourself updated and stay healthy. 

  
Principal 

 


